
Hi there. My name is Elana Fedor and I live in SE Salem. I would like to voice my support for HB2927.  
The electoral college unfairly benefits less populated states. The citizens of these states enjoy a more 
weighted vote than citizens of highly populated states such as California. 
 
The popular vote ensures the will 
of the people is realized in the most fair way. 
 
Sincerely, 
Elana Fedor, MD 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


